
July 16, 2024 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  City Council Members 

 
FR:  Randy White, President 

Jacksonville City Council 
 
RE: Extension of Special Committee on the Future of Downtown Extension 

 
 

Pursuant to Council Rule 2.103 (a), as the 2024-2025 Council President, I am hereby extending the 
Special Committee on the Future of Downtown, as established by the April 29, 2024, Charge 
Memorandum attached hereto. The Special Committee is tasked to report its findings and 
recommendations on these matters on or before June 30, 2025.  All other aspects of the Charge 
Memorandum remain unchanged.  
 
Thank you to each of the Council Members and Staff who make the commitment to continue to serve 
on this important committee.  
 
 
cc: Council Members and Staff 
 Margaret “Peggy” Sidman, Director/Council Secretary  
 Merriane Lahmeur, Chief, Legislative Services Division  
 Yvonne Mitchell, Chief, Administrative Services Division  
 Jeff Clements, Chief, Research Division 

Teresa Eichner, Chief, Public Information 
CITYC@COJ.NET 
Mayor’s Office 
Public Notice System – City Council Web Page  
Media Box 
File Copy 

  

 

 

Randy White 
Council President  

Council Member District 12 
Office (904) 255-5212 

E-Mail: RandyWhite@coj.net 

 117 West Duval Street 
City Hall, Suite 425 

Jacksonville, FL  32202 
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